
 

 

CEPP Minutes 

October 26, 2022 @2:30-3:30pm 

Library 213 

 

Attendees: Emilka Jansen, Michael Orr, Mahesh Shankar, Kelly Sheppard, Bob Turner, Leigh 

Wilton.  

Scribe: Mahesh Shankar 

Meeting started at 2:32pm  

1. Minutes from prior meeting approved.  

2. Thanksgiving remote learning discussion 

a. The committee noted their thanks to Nick Junkerman for drafting email initiating 

discussion of Thanksgiving remote learning discussion.  

b. Committee discussed and made edits to the draft email to Chairs/Program Directors, 

including expanding on both why the two day period prior to Thanksgiving is 

problematic, as well as why the remote learning mechanism might be the only viable 

solution. 

c. Committee also discussed whether remote learning should be presented as an option 

in the draft email, or as mandatory.  

d. Committed also discussed whether the proposal should be taken to the faculty floor 

for discussion; most members agreed that more work needs to be done on this prior to 

any discussion on the faculty floor. Committee also discussed whether the proposal 

will eventually be need to be taken to the faculty floor for ratification.  

3. Chair introduced FYE student training documents on academic integrity shared by Corey 

Freeman-Gallant, as potential models for the CEPP training document for student rating 

forms.  

4. Bob Turner suggested topic of policy with regard to student extension requests as a potential 

discussion that CEPP could initiate on the faculty floor.  

Meeting concluded at 3:32pm.  

 


